
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Proposed Parking Restrictions (TRO 2231) 
 
A6191 CHESTERFIELD ROAD NORTH & SOUTH, MANSFIELD – PUBLIC ADVERT 
 
The consultation for this scheme was originally advertised in March 2020. The consultation was 
stopped due to the restrictions imposed by the coronavirus measures which meant that the 
consultation documents could not be viewed at the local library or County Hall. The Government 
has since relaxed the requirement to have the documents on deposit. The documents can now be 
viewed on either the Nottinghamshire County Council website or they can be sent to you by post or 
e-mail on request. 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services.  It is proposed that double yellow lines (No Waiting at Any Time) be installed at the following 
locations:- 

• Junction of Perlethorpe Avenue / Chesterfield Rd South 

• Junction of Pheasant Hill / Chesterfield Rd South 

• Junction of Stacey Road / Chesterfield Rd North 

• Junction of Oxclose Lane / Chesterfield Rd North 

• Centenary Road 
 
Also double yellow lines (No Waiting at Any Time) and single yellow lines (11am – 1pm, Monday to 
Friday) on Limestone Rise. 
 
These parking restrictions are required to address issues with obstructive parking which is restricting 
visibility, access to properties and impeding the movement of vehicles at these locations. The 
proposals will be advertised and notices displayed on site. A plan showing the proposals (drawing 
number H/GC3348/01) is attached, along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by  17th 
July 2020. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals, please clearly state 
this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through 
the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. Any details you provide will be shared with 
Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  

                                             
Gerard Comer  
Highway Design Officer 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Tel: 0115 8042231 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

   

My ref: H/GC/TRO 2231 

Date: 12th June 2020 
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